


Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Letter to change the mine operation name. 
CLINT AND LOUISA CROSS <crossfamily1000@aol.com> Fri, Aug 21, 2020 at 5:52 PM
To: elliott.russell@state.co.us

On Friday, August 21, 2020 Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us> wrote: 
Hey Clint, 

I got your voicemail but cannot return your call until I get my broken cell phone replaced. 

Here is the Rule regarding your permit sign: 3.1.12(1) At the entrance of the mine site the Operator shall post a sign, which shall be clearly visible from the access
road, with a minimum size equaling one hundred and eighty-seven (187) square inches, such as eleven (11) inches in height and seventeen (17) inches in width,
with appropriate font size, with the following: (a) the name of the Operator and the operation name; (b) a statement that a reclamation permit for the
operation has been issued by the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board; and (c) the permit number.

So your sign should read something like this:

Bad Boys Pit 
Operated by North Star Turquoise, LLC
Permit No. M-1996-081
Permit Issued by MLRB

However, it is my understanding that you want to change the operation name from Bad Boys Pit to something more in line with your company. You will need to send
me a separate email with an attached signed letter simply asking to change the name from Bad Boys Pit to whatever you want it to be. I will approve the
administrative revision asap so you can put the new operation name on your sign. 

Please take a picture of the sign and send it to me once you get it posted. 

Thanks,

Elliott Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Minerals Regulatory Program 

I am working remotely and can be reached at 303.903.4456 
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